Church Eaton Primary School



DIARY DATES THE WEEK AHEAD

Monday 23rd May

Class 4 Greek Day Library Visit 11.45am

Staff Meeting 3.30pm 20 Is Plenty 3.30pm St. Editha's Church

Tuesday 24th May

Wednesday 25th May

Gardening Club 3.30-4.30pm

LAC Meeting—Curriculum & Achievements 6.00pm

Thursday 26th May

JUBILEE CELEBRATIONS

Yoga Club 3.30-4.30pm

Friday 27th May

Multi Sports Club 3.30-4.30pm

School closes for half

Friday 20th May 2022

Headteacher Awards:

Class 1: Betsy for being a fabulous actress, Emily for wonderful work in Maths and English.

Class 2: Class 2 for working so hard on their fun booklets.

Class 3: Beth for being very focussed and dedicated to her work— an excellent week's work. Cait for concentrating hard and asking for support when needed—an excellent week's work.

Class 4: Hannah for independent work in Maths. Skye for fantastic writing.

Dr Walker Reading Award for this week is Harvey!

Politeness Cup for this week is Margot!

School News:

ParentPay - Please log onto your ParentPay account and pay all outstanding balances. If you have got any queries please contact the school office as soon as possible.

No Nuts - Pupils are still bringing nuts into school. We are a NUT FREE SCHOOL. Please do not send any nuts or products with nuts in into school as some pupils are allergic.

Parking - We have received more complaints from our neighbours about the parking issues outside school. Please be considerate when stopping outside school and think about our neighbours situation as they need easy access to their driveways. Always park on the Institute car park when ever possible.

Class 4 Greek Day - Miss Austin has organised an Ancient Greek Day for Years 5 & 6 on Monday. Please sign onto ParentPay and give consent for pupils to take part in this exciting event and pay the voluntary contribution.

Year 6 Residential - We are planning a very exciting 3 day residential trip to Laches Wood for our Year 6 pupils, a letter has been sent home about this. Please log onto ParentPay and give consent and make the deposit payment to secure a place.

Jubilee Celebrations - Don't forget our Jubilee Celebrations on Thursday and our Great British Breakfast lunch. The pupils can come to school wearing red, white or blue or dress like a royal! Let's hope that the sun shines for our afternoon party!

Sports Day- A date for your diary—It is planned to hold our annual Sports Day on the afternoon of Friday 17th June weather permitting All welcome. S. Shaw

Daily Start & End Times — Monday to Friday

All Classes — 8.45 am (prompt) until 3:20 pm

Attendance for last week: Class 1 - 98.6%

Class 3 - 92.1% Class 4 - 81.7% Class 2 - 88.1%

Whole School - 89.3%



Church Eaton Primary School

High Street Church Eaton Stafford **ST20 0AG**

Headteacher: Mr S Shaw

Member of Staffordshire University Academies Trust

Telephone: 01785 823089

Email: office@churcheaton.staffs.sch.uk Web: www.churcheaton.staffs.sch.uk



Class 1 News

This week has been a traveltastic experience! The children continue to enjoy the travel agents and the brochures you brought in has really helped the children with their learning! I have booked to go to Disneyland that many times. Moreover, they have started to make aeroplanes to get there!





Next week we will be continuing our project of the Big Wide World. Looking at children from around the World. It will be really interesting to see what they come up with. In Maths we will be looking at problem solving and continuing our work on calculation!



Any queries or questions don't hesitate to contact me via dojo or email.

Class 2 news

Another amazing week has been had in Class 2!

We have been very busy in Year 2 as we have started our KS1 SAT's. The children have worked so hard and enjoyed a special treat after each booklet.

For history, the children were surprised when our classroom was transformed into a Victorian school room. Our books and white board disappeared and were replaced with slate and chalk. Miss Barrow even had to write on a blackboard. The teachers were very strict and shouty! Miss Langan and Mr Shaw even joined in on our role play. We all had a lot of fun!

Next week, we are looking forward to continuing with our learning, focusing on fractions, sentence construction and the Victorian era.







Class 3 News

Wow—What a week. All pupils have been very focused and very dedicated to their learning. Everyone has worked very hard this week.

I am really excited about next week as we will be celebrating the Queen's Jubilee. I have already got my costume ready—don't forget to dress your child in red, white or blue or as royalty.

Finally, we are less than a month away from the Year
4 children taking part in the compulsory
Multiplication Times-table Check. Please could you
Idren daily, play times-table games or practise the

test your children daily, play times-table games or practise the games on the Internet using timestables.co.uk

Please do not hesitate to contact me via email or dojo if you have any questions or queries.

Class 4 News

Another wonderful week has been had by all in Class 4, we have continued on with our learning on Percy Jackson and the children have produced some amazing pieces of writing.

We have continued with our new topic *Ground-breaking Greeks*. This week, we learnt all about the 12 Olympians, the children have each produced a presentation based on their favourite and presented back to the rest of the class.

In Maths, we have been focusing on interpreting graphs and charts, all the children have taken to this very well and have produced a good standard of work.

We are all looking forward to our Greek Day on Monday, please remember to pay via ParentPay if you haven't already.

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact me via Dojo or email.